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Date: January 6, 2022 
 
To:  LOCSD Board of Directors 
 
From: Ron Munds, General Manager 
 
Subject: Agenda Item 10E – 01/06/2022 Board Meeting 
  December General Manager’s Report   
 
• SLO County Water Conservation Study Kickoff. County Planning and 
Building Department has engaged a consultant to evaluate the Water Offset 
Program and the conservation potential in Los Osos. This will include updating the 
program’s water savings estimates to incorporate the significant changes in water 
consumption patterns since the water Offset Program was adopted in 2008. It is 
our hope that the results of the study will help guide the future of the District’s 
Water Conservation Program. Staff will be working closely with County staff and 
supplying water use data during the duration of the project which is estimated to 
take three months.  
 
• Administrative Services Manager (ASM) Recruitment.  With the 
announced departure of our current ASM in February, we are currently advertising 
the position in hopes of finding a replacement prior to her leaving so there can be 
some overlap and training. The job description, requirements and compensation 
package information are available of the District’s website. This is a very important 
position within the District’s organization and we encourage qualified candidates to 
apply on or before the January 14, 2022 deadline. 
 
• Drought Reminder. We want to remind the community even with the recent 
rains, it is still important to pay close attention to your water use, turnoff your 
outdoor irrigation and always check for leaks around your home and yard. If you 
need assistance, please call the office at 805-528-9370. 
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